Coordinated Interchange Business Practice Standard - Comments of Consumers Energy
due April 2, 2004

Consumers Energy has reviewed the proposed standard and has the following comment:

There is a reference to an unidentified term "RAI" in Section 2.1.1.4 and elsewhere in the document. It
appears that this reference should be to the defined term "RFI".
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